
We are writing today to express MUNACA’s support for the work of QPIRG-
McGill and CKUT 90.3FM.

Over the past several weeks we have had the opportunity to meet with student
groups, faculty groups, retirees, alumni, and concerned community members.

And over these past several weeks, we have seen two increasingly-divergent
views of the “McGill Community” be put forth. On one hand, we have a McGill of
centralized decision-making,  displacing burdens onto those least  able to bear
them; a McGill that engages in a rhetoric of free speech while strong-arming and
attempting to demonize organizations and individuals who disagree; a McGill that
looks more and more like a business and less like a university.

On the other hand,  there is a vision of  a McGill  community  centered around
learning: in the lab, in the classroom, and beyond; a McGill that is accountable to
those it represents; a McGill that respects its workers, respects its students, and
respects everyone who contributes to make this university what it is. This is the
real  McGill  community,  and it’s  one in which QPIRG and CKUT are not  only
valuable parts, but necessary to stand up and sustain this vision of the university.

MUNACA stands with you.

In Solidarity,
The MUNACA Executive Council


